Dear Parent/Guardian,
Assalaamu Alaikum — ‘Peace be upon you’
RE: Year 10 Autumn 1 Assessment Timetable
The Autumn 1 Assessment process for Year 10 starts from Monday 3" October 2022.

The timetable for assessments is attached to this letter. Please ensure that you keep this in
a prominent place so that you can ensure your son prepares properly for his assessments.

It is important that students spend time revising and preparing for assessments and in order
to do this they should be spending at least 1-2 hours per night revising. Your son’s teachers
will have provided a list of topics and content to revise, and your son should make sure that
he has all of his necessary exercise books/notes and knowledge organisers to hand in order
to revise effectively.

On the day of examinations, your son must ensure that he comes to school properly
equipped, and this includes the relevant equipment such as calculators for the subject/s
being examined.

Your son’s Autumn 1 Report Card will be distributed on Tuesday 1°t November 2022. It will
include a summary of your child’s attitude to learning, as well as his Predicted Grade in each

of his subjects.

Should you have any questions regarding the assessment process, please contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Ms F Akthar
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